
 

 

 
 
A belated happy new year from FOSS! We have some fab events coming up 
this term including: 
 
 

⭐ Break the Rules Day - Friday 9th Feb. With kind permission of Mrs 
Robinson, the children can break up to four rules for a donation to FOSS - 
please see attached poster. Krispy Kremes will also be on sale in the 
playground after school. 
 
 

⭐ We have a lovely event planned for Mothers' Day and our famous FOSS 
quiz on Friday 22nd March - watch this space for more information! 
 
 

⭐ We are also starting dedicated fundraising in order to replace/upgrade the 
climbing frame. If you are thinking of doing a sponsored event (eg marathon, 
three peaks challenge etc) and need a cause, please get in touch! Maybe a 
belated new years' resolution if you were searching for one... 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 


